
ATTACHMENT H: Email Reminder (Day 8)

FIRST EMAIL REMINDER
Send message on day 8 [Date TBD pending OMB approval]

From: Allison McAlister

To: (Non-respondents only) TB Controllers 

Subject: Health Department Use and Application of  CDC Molecular Detection of Drug Resistance 
Services– SECOND REMINDER

Dear TB Controller

This is a brief reminder regarding the CDC MDDR service assessment. A link to complete the online 
instrument has been provided. Completion is entirely voluntary and your responses will not be 
shared in an identifiable form.  

LINK

The assessment is estimated to take approximately 15 minutes to complete and will close on [actual
date TBD pending OMB approval]. 

Your participation is greatly appreciated. The information you provide will aid in clarifying 
reporting language and focusing training and educational efforts to improve understanding of the 
MDDR service and molecular results. 

If you have questions or concerns, please contact me at 404.639.4925 or email me at ihk5@cdc.gov .
 
Thank you.

Allison McAlister, BS
Principal Investigator
Laboratory Branch
Division of Tuberculosis Elimination
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention
Email: ihk5@cdc.gov
Telephone: 404-639-4925

mailto:ihk5@cdc.gov
mailto:ihk5@cdc.gov

